IHSLA Business Meeting  
Friday, April 24 2015 | began at 2:08 pm | meeting called by Elaine Skopelja
IHSLA membership
Elaine Skopelja called the meeting to order.  
Old Business/Minutes from the 2014 Meeting were approved.  Chris Bishop motioned, Barb Gushrowski 2nd.  
Membership Report of 38 members approved.  Gretchen Stephens motioned.  Chris Bishop 2nd.
Treasurer’s Report - almost $7000 to pay out for expenses/budget submitted.  Joan Zivich motioned.  Gretchen Stephens 2nd.
Barb Gushrowski presented the slate of candidates.  Kacy Allgood president elect, Denise Rumschlag secretary, Beth Whipple treasurer, Jennifer Helmen membership, Jenn Herron appointed webmaster.  Vote by acclamation
Presentation of the Ovation Award to Patty Lunsford.
Chris Bishop shared highlights of GMR Technology Award for Quick Boost charging stations.
Future of IHSLA discussion
2016 Meeting – possibility of Ft Ben Harrison, Indy, Joint CE
· Discussion of timeframe for meetings either 1 day or 1 ½ days
Value of IHSLA Membership/meeting
1. Get to network
2. Continuing education
3. Consortial sharing
Elaine turned the meeting over to Barb.  Barb Gushrowski adjourned the meeting at 2:44pm
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